
 
 

 

  

August 8, 2023 
 
Personal Letter of Support for Live Love 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of support for the nonprofit organization 
Live Love. They have been a part of the Chandler community for many years 
and are dedicated to those they serve. 
 
Families are provided valuable resources and services that assist them in 
staying united.  Live Love creates a safe space for at risk youth to come to 
before and after school, while inspiring them to not get involved with drugs 
and gangs.   
 
Their Saturday Service days are held every month connecting with neighbors 
who need assistance with light yard work who otherwise are unable to 
complete these tasks on their own.  
 
Live Love recently purchased a small parcel of land in downtown Chandler and 
have plans to develop it with the Oasis Building as a place to gather along with 
a community garden. The garden will create partnerships between agricultural 
education clubs with local schools.  
 
I am grateful and honored to know our community has Live Love that not only 
provides resources and services to those in need, but also provides a variety 
of volunteer opportunities for those who want to make a difference.  

 
Thank you for allowing me to give you a brief understanding of what Live Love 
means to me and the Chandler Community.  

    
   Sincerely, 

                                          
   Christine Ellis 
   Councilmember 


